
 

 

 

30 July 2021 

WEBINAR ON THE ROLE OF EPDS IN THE SELECTION OF PIPE SYSTEMS 

 

Learn about the growing importance of Environmental Product Declarations (EPDs) in the 

construction industry and how they directly affect products selected for your next project with 

a useful lunchtime webinar from the BPF Pipes Group. 

 

The webinar is part of a series aimed at improving knowledge and promoting best practice and 

takes place from 12.00 noon till 13.00 on 2 September.  There will be the opportunity for 

online questions afterwards.  It will explain what EPDs and Environmental Impact Categories 

(EICs) are and how to ask the right questions in relation to an EPD for hot and cold water 

systems inside buildings.  EPDs need to be generated to BS EN 15804, be independently 

verified and cover all lifecycle stages in an entire pipe installation.   

 

The webinar will be hosted by Franz Huelle, who chairs the BPF Pipes Group’s Building Services 

Working Group and the BSI Committee for Plastics Piping for Pressure applications.  Franz has 

over 20 years’ experience in the sector, and is passionate about designing and optimising 

water supply, heating, underfloor heating and cooling, gas, district heating and sewer pipes for 

the built environment. 

 

Registration is free at https://bit.ly/3hHgmNB  

 

Other webinars coming up in the series include ‘The Role Plastic Pipes Will Play in the Delivery 

of Net Zero’ on 20 October and ‘Designing Drains and Sewers’ on 24 November.  More 

information on each webinar and links to register are available from the BPF Pipes Group’s 

website at https://www.bpfpipesgroup.com/webinars/webinars-overview/ 
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